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Happenings at Oscar Scherer State Park 
Oscar Scherer State Park is located at 1843 South Tamiami Trail, Osprey. For more information, please 
contact the Ranger Station (941) 483-5956. 
 
GUIDED SCRUB JAY WALK 
This walk begins at the Nature Center on Sunday, July 9th at 8:30am and includes an informative walk 
through an ancient dune system.  This unique habitat is home to the threatened Florida scrub-jay and a variety 
of plants and other animals.  Participants should wear comfortable footwear for walking in soft sand.  Cameras 
and binoculars are suggested.  Space is limited to 15 people. There is no cost to participate other than normal 
park entrance fees for day-use visitors.  
 
TRAM TOUR 
Sunday, July 15th from 10:00am – 11:00am, take a ride, see the park in a new way and learn about the plants 
and animals. Experience suitable for all members of the family. $5.00/person, age 5 and under free on adult 
lap. Limited: 25 people. Wheelchair accessible (limit 2)  
 
Did You Know? 

How am I represented at meetings of the Board of Trustees?  

Members are represented at all meetings of the Master Association by a Community or Tract 
Representative. The President of each Association, or another officer of such Sub-Association designated 
by the President, is the Community or Tract Representative.  

Community or Tract Representatives speak, vote and generally act on behalf of the Members they 
represent.  

News You Can Use 
 
NOTICE OF NEIGHBORHOOD WORKSHOP – SEE ATTACHED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you want to hear about the news on Palmer Ranch first hand?  If so, simply visit our website: 
www.PalmerRanch.net.  At the bottom of the home page, simply click on ‘Sign Up For Our Newsletter.’  

You’ll then be asked to provide your email address and first name.  It’s that easy! 

http://www.palmerranch.net/
http://www.palmerranch.net/
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Birding on Palmer Ranch 
 
For the past five months we have featured birds seen visiting the grounds of Palmer Ranch. How many breeds 
have we featured?  33!  From the majestic Bald Eagle to the chatty Monk Parakeet; the watchful Red Tailed 
Hawk to the singing of the Black Bellied Whistling Duck, we’ve seen our share of feathered friends! We hope 
you’ve enjoyed Birding on Palmer Ranch! 
 
   
We would like to encourage you to send in your photos of wildlife seen on Palmer Ranch to feature in future 
newsletters. If you’ve pictures you’d like to share, please email your photos to Carrie at 
carrie@palmerranch.net. Please include your name, species and location of where the photo was taken. 
 

http://www.palmerranch.net/
mailto:carrie@palmerranch.net
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